
Logos Bible Software Introductory Zoom Webinar 

Saturday, February 10 

10am-Noon 

Instructor: Dr. William Tyree 

 

                                                           
 

 

Beginning next academic year (2024-2025), all students will be using 

Logos Bible Software as a necessary part of their academic program. 

One of our own instructors, Dr. William Tyree, is well qualified to 

introduce you to this program, which is offered to you at no charge. He 

has been using Logos all the way back to its early years and is an 

expert. We are thankful for his willingness to teach us! 

 

If you are interested in participating, please email Dr. Donald W Mills, 

Academic Dean: dmntprof@yahoo.com and a link will be sent to you 

that Saturday morning.   

 

All current and former students are welcome, along with anyone 

interested in attending PBCTS. Faculty and staff, you are welcome too!  
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